

To Maryanne Vigneaux/Lib@SUNYSB

CC

bcc F.Jason Torre/Lib

Subject Library Bulletin, April 30, 2007, Number 1600

TALK AND FOOD TASTING:

WEDNESDAY, May 2 at 12:45 p.m. - Wang Center, Lecture Hall 1 Chinese Food Can Be Good for Your Health!

Lecture featuring Dr. Jacqueline Newman

Chinese food is a favorite cuisine; but is it healthy? Recent reports have questioned the nutritional content of some appetizers and entrees served at Chinese restaurants. However, when prepared in an authentic way, this cuisine is one of the world's most nutritious; it is ideal for your health and well being. Dr. Jacqueline M. Newman will discuss the use of herbs and other fresh ingredients in the Chinese diet. The food tasting that follows her talk will illustrate these concepts and feature recipes from the Jacqueline M. Newman Chinese Cookbook Collection, a part of the University Libraries' Special Collections at Stony Brook. Free to all.

Sponsors: University Libraries and Charles B. Wang Asian American Center

INTERSESSION + SUMMER HOURS:

Upcoming hours for May 16 - September 3, 2007 will be distributed this week. The information is on "sunny yellow" paper.



Here's a preview - Libraries' Hours Summer 2007.doc



HOLD THE DATE:

Travel Forum is to be held on Thursday, May 10 at noon IN JAVITS ROOM this time! There will be decaf coffee, water and light refreshments. Bring your lunches and hear from some library staff about business travel between December and May. Hope you can come!

THOMAS JEFFERSON AWARDEES RECEIVE A PLAQUE:

On last Friday, both awardees, Abigail Nicolas and William Tejada were each to be presented with a plaque in honor of being selected to receive a \$750 scholarship to be used for tuition and books. Pam had the opportunity to present the plaque to Abigail as William could not make it. Here is a photo of the



event - TJ Award07.JPG